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DISCUSSION ITEM:   Review of Clery Act Data and Peer Survey Responses 
 
DISCUSSION:     Information will be presented and discussed in response 

to Trustee Donald’s inquiry about available Clery Act data 
and other colleges’ experience. 



Clery Act Statistics 

 
 

Question:    
 

Trustee Donald inquired about data available regarding Clery Act and other violations 
related to guns in on-campus student housing. 
 
Answer:   
 
The U.S. Department of Education’s website allows institutions to run comparative 
studies regarding various aspects of Clery Act data for colleges and universities across 
the United States.  We ran these reports for the largest 2-year colleges in Texas that 
were reported by Clery as having student housing and for the four universities in our 
immediate area.  The resulting data is provided on the attached.  Collin College has 
among the lowest incident rates of any of these institutions. 
 
A phone inquiry was also made to these campus police chiefs or other appropriate 
university official regarding their experience with guns in student housing.  Almost no 
incidents have been reported to date.  The only two incidents reported were students 
with a License to Carry (LTC) who failed to properly secure their handgun in a locked 
safe in their dorm room. They had placed the handgun in a drawer.  However, no 
incidents were reported of criminal behavior or other gun-related violations at either the 
community colleges or our regional universities.  One of the police chiefs commented 
that individuals who have an LTC are not typically the individuals with whom they have 
issues. 
 





 


